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Comments: The obvious way to start taking climate change seriously is to STOP cutting old growth &amp;

sapling trees.  The Tongass Forest in Alaska should be removed from the US Forest Service's list  for cutting

because it is our nation's forest with the largest trees in existance in our country. The redwood forests on the

west coast should also be saved from cutting.


